
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS 


P.O. BOX 4 970 


JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32232-0019 


REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF 


Planning and Policy Division 
Environmental Branch 

To Whom It May Concern : 

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act , this letter constitutes the Notice of 
Availability of the Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the Broward County, Florida 
Segment II Shore Protection Project. 

The Environmental Assessment (EA) and FONSI are available for viewing on the Corps' 
website under the project: 

http://www.saj .usace .army.mii/About/DivisionsOffices/Pianning/EnvironmentaiBranch/Enviro 
nmentaiDocuments.aspx#Broward 

The Environmental Assessment (EA) and FONSI are also available for viewing on 
Broward County's website under: 

http://www.broward.org/BeachRenourishment/Pages/ProjectDocuments .aspx 

Please provide all comments to the Draft EA within 30 days , June 14, 2014 
A copy of the EA and FONSI can also be requested by contacting Ms. Terri Jordan-Sellers 
at (904) 232-1817 , or either Mr. Eric Myers or Ms. Nicole Sharp , P.E. at (954) 519-1231 . 

Sincerely, 

~V<lLrj1 
~~ Eric P. Summa

{I - ' Chief, Environmental Branch 

http://www.broward.org/BeachRenourishment/Pages/ProjectDocuments
http://www.saj

